
CITY OF TORRANCE 
BLUE STAR PROGRAM 

 
The City of Torrance invites Torrance residents with family members currently serving in 
the U.S. Armed Forces, here and abroad, to participate in the Blue Star Program. The 
Blue Star Program recognizes and shows appreciation to families of individuals serving 
in the military.  
 
Families will be recognized at a Council meeting with a Blue Star Flag and a Certificate 
of Appreciation.  
 
If you are interested in participating in the Blue Star Program, please complete the form 
below and return to the Blue Star Program Coordinator: 
 
Jay Scharfman 
3031 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance, CA 90503 
PH: 310-618-5880 FAX: 310-618-5891 
 

 
 
Name of Individual in the Military:         
 
Military Branch:        Rank:     
  
Age:       Length of Service:        
 
Location of Service:           
 
Graduate from a high school in the Torrance Unified School District?  
 

 No   Yes,                
 
Name of Family Member and Relationship:        
 
Address of Sponsoring Family:          
 
Telephone Number of Family Contact Person:        
 
Please provide additional information below or attach separately.  
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